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January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

WORKSHOP AND THEATRE TRIP: ‘FEEL ME’ BY THE PAPER BIRDS 
THURSDAY 22 FEBRUARY 2024 

 
We have been able to secure a limited number of tickets for students to participate in a workshop 
and attend an evening performance of ‘Feel Me’ by The Paper Birds.  The workshop will be held 
in the Arundel Site Hall and the performance will be at The Show Room in Chichester. Both 
events will take place on Thursday 22 February 2024. 
  
This is a great opportunity for students to experience a quality piece of theatre in a professional 
setting, as well as working with the company beforehand.  The cost of this visit will be £35.50 per 
student, which includes the workshop, theatre ticket, coach travel and insurance. 
 
Information About ‘Feel Me’ 
 

Show interaction:  During the performance, you will need your phone turned on, but set on 
silent. 
 

At certain points during the performance, we will ask members of the audience to interact via their 
phones.  We would love everybody to take part in this, but it is optional and will not affect the 
audience understanding of the show. 
 

If you choose to take part, all answers will be anonymous.  Questions will be asked about what 
you are watching and how you feel.  If you do not have a device with you, we have a limited 
number of tablets available on a ‘first-come-first-served’ basis, available from the front of house 
team.  The show contains mild strobing in the projections, loud noises and atmosphere haze. 
 

Trigger Warning: The performance contains a number of disturbing images which some people 
may find upsetting. 
 

Further information can be found on The Paper Birds’ website: 
https://www.thepaperbirds.com/feel-me/  
 
 

Workshop: 
 

Time:    11.25am to 1.25pm [Periods 4 and 5] 
Location:   Arundel Hall, Arundel Site 
 
Theatre Visit:  
 

Location:   The Show Room, Chichester 
Time:    Meet at Arundel Road Student Services (Old Reception entrance) at 

5.00pm. Coach to Chichester 
Performance:  Starts at 7.30pm.  Performance duration approximately eighty minutes: 
   No interval. 
Coach Return: Depart 9.00pm.  Students will return to our Arundel Road site at 
   Approximately 10.30pm 



There are currently only thirty places available.  Should the trip be oversubscribed, we will select 
names via a random ballot.  The deadline is Wednesday 7 February 2024.  Please indicate if 
you will be collecting your child upon our return or making alternative arrangements for them. 
 
If you require a ParentPay activation code or have any queries about ParentPay, please email 
parentpay@seafordhead.org stating your child’s name and tutor group, and login details will be 
emailed to you. 
 
If you have a trip subsidy and wish to use it towards this trip, please email 
parentpay@seafordhead.org with your child’s name. 
 
These visits really inspire the students and I hope you will appreciate that the experience is 
worthwhile.  Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me on 01323-891623 or 
email SamMacefield@seafordhead.org  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms Samantha Macefield 
Head of Department 
Drama and Performing Arts 
 


